

Hello Kindergarten parents,

My name is Karen Warner and for the past several years I have been one of the leaders of our Girl Scout program here at St Peter's. I was a scout throughout all my years in school and was troop leader to both of my daughters during their years here at St Peter in Chains. Scouts provided so many great opportunities for trips, camping, and memories, as well as confidence, character and leader building. It is a program I feel passionately about and am personally registered as a lifetime member.

Daisy scout's is a Girl Scout opportunity for girls in Kindergarten and first grade to enter into scouting. We are currently looking for 2 volunteers to start a troop for this level. Meeting structure is up to you. They can be as often as weekly or as little as once a month. They can be on the day of your choice and for the length of time of your choice- it is whatever meets the best needs and interest of you and the girls. There are also several opportunities to go to pre-planned events through both the Dayton and Cincinnati service units as well as several local field trip/badge opportunities.

If you have any interest in being a leader for your daughter please contact me as soon as possible. The leader can be a mom, dad, grandparent, aunt etc. They have to be virtus trained and file paper work for back ground check through GS. I am willing to help with start-up, direct you in the right direction for training and I already have badge books and some supplies and we have troop funds to assist if needed.

Thank you for considering!

Karen Warner cell 907-1615 karen.warner@ketteringhealth.org

